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Beaver Street improvements to stretch from Stockton to Ocean streets 
 

Jacksonville – Resurfacing improvements are set to begin Monday, April 24 on Beaver 

Street (U.S. 90) from Stockton Street to Ocean Street, schedule permitting. In addition to 

repaving the two-mile corridor, other construction work includes: 

 Updating highway signing 

 Repairing sidewalk where necessary 

 Adding bicycle lanes from Stockton Street to Tyler Street 

 Minor drainage improvements  

 Installing new traffic detection devices 

Preferred Materials Inc. (PMI) will be completing the $4.7 million project by early 2018, 

weather and schedule permitting.  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) encourages drivers to follow the speed limit 

through construction zones, watch for changing traffic patterns and stay within the limits of the 

orange cones and barrels.  
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